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JU[X5ES SELECT M. FINCH, D. fACE 
KING, QUEEN OF COTTON BALL

HEUE AND NOW

M. Y/. Weaver, principal, 
states that he has hopes 
that repairs and additions 
will be made in and around 
the school during the sum
mer. liiving wall sockcts 
installed, painting and in
side of the building, get
ting blackout shades where 
needed, repairing the roof 
and plaster, getting door 
stops and lockers, weather 
stripping the windows, and 
putting a drainage project 
on the yard are the im
provements needed. This 
work will be done if the 
labor can be secured.

High school exams will be 
given May 19, 20, and 21. 
On Monday afternoon. May 
19, the first-period-class 
exam will be taken by the 
students. Second, third, 
and fourth-period-class ex
ams will be Tuesday, May 
20; fifth and sixth period 
exams, Vv'ednesday, 21.
Exams for all seniors not 

averaging B" will be sche
duled for May 15-16.

HOITOR ROLL

Name Grade

Barbara Farmer 9
Lena Mae Price 9
Octavia Beard 10
Elizabeth Glover 10
Ben Etheridge 10
Jackie Edwards 11
Clara Faye VJilliams 11
Phyllis Finch 12
Betty Doris Sanders 12

Except for absences

Thelma Creech 9
Lenzie ''/'organ 9
Alice Ferrell 10
Dorothy Joyner 10
Marfie Peele 10
Loii? Rsy Pace 11

Thrae JuniasToGraduate 
A  End O f Saimef Sdiool

Three juniors, EdythEigh, 
Peggy Brannon, and ' Margie 
Glover,arc planning to at
tend Pi'ielund College, 
Salemburg, Korth Ci^rolina, 
this summer in order to 
graduate u t the end of the 
summer session. Next year 
Peggy will go to Vioman*s 
College, Greensboro.
Each girl has fourteen 

units. In order to com
plete the required sixteen 
units for graduation, 
Peggy will have French II 
and science; t!argie and 
Edyth, English and civics.
Reservations have been 

made to enter in June.

' ApplicabbQudalions

In high school, as all 
over the world, there are 
many different types of 
people, '̂ ften these people 
can be best described by 
applying to them famous 
quotations. A few apt quo
tations follow:
Bobby Glover - "And the 
loud laugh that spoke the 
vacant mind."
Mary Grey V»iggs - "As mer

ry as the dŝ y is long."
Bobby Ray Meacomes - "A 
’wolf’ among ladj.es is a 
most dreadful things."
Evelyn Poole - "Your If 
is the only peacemaker; 
much virtue in If."
Sharon Dunn - "How far 

that little candle throws 
his beams ! So shines a 
good deed in a naughtv 
world."
Ruby Rhodes - "Silence :s 
the perfectest herald cf

Deri Pace and Mildred 
Finch, , ninth grade stu
dents, v;ere crowncd king 
and queen of the Cotton 
Ball in the gym, April 14. 
The ball was sponsored by 
the BUGLE staff and Lewis 
Vy'atson and Miss Hildred 
Lewis, teen-age club advi
sers.
Style, neatness, and be

comingness were the stand
ards used by Miss Yvilma 
Johnson, teacher. Miss Lew
is, and Mr. YJatson in 
choosing the king and queo% 

DIVISION

Dividing the gym was a 
curtain of green and gold 
streamers centered with 
the word YifELCOME spelled 
out in cotton. The staff, 
vjith its helpers, arranged 
half of the gym for danc
ing, the other half for 
games; ping pong, bingo, 
pegity, puzzles, cardsj^and 
hearts.
Girls came dressed ip cot

ton dresses; boys, in cot
ton shirts.
Mrs. Milton Finch and Mrs. 
Bud Sanders served refresh
ments to the group.
Aiding the staff in games 
and decoration were Jacque
line Collie, Ben Etheridge, 
Y/illard Finch, and Ruth 
Farmer, students.

joy*
Millard Morgan - "Whore 
ignorance is gliss, ’tis 
folly to be wise."
Billy Iturray - "As idle 

as a painted ship."
James Ray Stone - "He who 
loveth a book will never 
want a faithful friend, a 
wholesome counsellor, a 
cheerful companion, or an 
effectual com.forter." 3,8,


